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September 3, 2019

SENT VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms. Pamela J. Langston Scully, P.E.

Remedial Project Manager

Superfund Restoration and Construction Section
United States Environmental Protection Agency
Sam Nunn Federal Center

61 Forsyth Street, S.W.

Atlanta, GA 30303

RE:  Remedial Investigation Report for Operable Unit 4
Anniston PCB Site (Docket No. 1:02-cv-749-KOB)
Anniston, Alabama

Dear Ms. Langston Scully:

On behalf of Pharmacia LLC and Solutia Inc. (P/S), as signatory parties to the August 4, 2003,
Partial Consent Decree (PCD) for the Anniston PCB Site (the Site), enclosed please find two
printed copies of the Remedial Investigation Report for Operable Unit 4 (OU-4 RI). An electronic
copy of the OU-4 RI is provided on a flash drive that is included with each printed copy of the
report. Submittal of this document fulfills the commitment made by P/S to provide an RI report
that compiles the available data from OU-4.

Included with this OU-4 RI are responses to comments received from the United States
Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA), dated June 6, 2019, on the draft OU-4 RI, dated
December 20, 2018. Where appropriate, responses to comments are also incorporated into the
applicable sections of the OU-4 RI. Transmittal of this revised version of the OU-4 RI meets the
90-day revision schedule approved by USEPA in the June 6, 2019, comments letter.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

A=

E. Gayle Macolly
Manager, Remedial Projects
Solutia Inc.

Attachments:
Responses to Comments on the draft OU-4 RI, dated December 20, 2018
Remedial Investigation Report for OU-4

cc: Ms. Sonja Favors
Mr. Thomas Dahl




